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Product Discontinuation Notice 

   
 Issue Date:  March 25, 2024 
 
 
 
In an effort to keep our customers informed of our current product offering, we are announcing the 

discontinuation of the following products: 

 

 

SKU Item Name 
Cyclops 4K Digital 
Microscope  
Replacement SKU 

26000 Helping Hands Magnifier with Clamps N/A 

44012 Technik K-1 Precision Light Duty Knife N/A 

44205  No. 11 Blade (5/pk) N/A 

44016 Technik K-10 Plastic Snap Blade Knife N/A 

44014 Technik K-5 Heavy Duty Knife N/A 

44212 No. 16 Blade (100/pk) N/A 

26700-423 Cyclops 3.0 Digital Microscope 26700-424 

26700-423-553 Cyclops 3.0 [13x-140x] with 4x Lens with Articulating Arm Stand 26700-424-553 

26700-423-505 Cyclops 3.0 [13x-140x] with Post Stand w/ Gooseneck LEDs and LED Back Light 26700-424-505 

26800B-CY3 Cyclops 3.0 with Ultra Glide Stand 26800B-CY4 

44211 No. 16 Blade (5/pk) N/A 

44205S  No. 21 Stainless Steel Blade (5/pk) N/A 

44044 Scalpel Blade #15 N/A 
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We have 0 of these items in stock, and we are no longer accepting 

orders for them.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have 

any questions or concerns regarding the discontinuation of these 

items. 

  

NOTE: The Cyclops 3.0 Digital Microscope (SKU # 26700-423) Is 

being replaced by the Cyclops 4K Digital Microscope (SKU 26700-

424).  We expect stock to arrive by early-mid April, and we will send 

out a notification as soon as they are available. 

 

Regards, 

The Aven Team 

  

 
            

 
 
 
 
 


